
March 26, 2019 

CERTIFICATION REQUIREMENT CHANGES – EFFECTIVE DATE EXTENSION ANNOUNCEMENT 

TO: Subscribers to UL’s Certification Services under the Standard for Cable Management Systems – 
Cable Ties for Electrical Installations, UL 62275  

SUBJECT: Industry File Review – Effective Date Extension Announcement 

This Bulletin is to advise subscribers of an effective date extension announcement for the 

ongoing Industry File Reviews (IFR) under UL 62275, Standard for Cable Management Systems 

– Cable Ties for Electrical Installations, 2nd Edition, October 14, 2016 .

UL is extending the effective date for Industry File Review (IFR) under the subject standard to 

November 30, 2019.  The effective date extension is due to an equipment malfunction in an 

environmental conditioning chamber.  

Revisions to UL Follow-Up Procedures, including deletion of models and specific constructions 

on the previous Effective Date, resulting from Applicant requests or prior investigation of 

products by UL will remain in place unless an Applicant specifically requests that UL reverse 

such revisions.  Applicants interested in retaining such models or constructions until the new 

Effective Date should contact UL’s Customer Service Department immediately. 

Should you have any questions about this bulletin please contact Nicholas Colapietro 

(Nicholas.Colapietro@ul.com, 919-549-1167).  
.  

Sincerely 

Nicholas Colapietro 

Staff Engineer 

Scott MacLeod 
Principal Chemist 
Manager, Principal Engineers 
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